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Kindergarten and New Student Registration 

Did you know that Kindergarten and New Student registration is still 
happening at David Cameron?  If you have a child who will be turning 5 by 
December 31, 2023, you may register your child for Kindergarten.  Please click 
on the link below to register your child: 

http://registration.sd62.bc.ca 

 

Global Play Day Thank You 
Our school participated in the Global Play Day on February 1st.  Global School 
Play Day is designed to bring awareness to the importance of unstructured 
play for students in schools around the world.   

Students engaged in a day of play both inside and outside the 
school.  Thank you for making this day a success.  It was fun! 

Rocks and Rings 

All students at David Cameron will be participating in a Curling session that 
will be held in the gym at our school on February 7th and 8th.  There will be an 

instructor who will teach the sessions.  Children always enjoy 
learning about new sports. 

 

February Happenings and Important Dates to Remember 

  

Feb. 6 Non-Instructional Day (School is not in Session) 
Feb. 8 PAC Meeting in Library @6:30PM 
Feb. 9th to 14th Scholastic Book Fair 
Feb. 14 Red and White Day Valentine’s Day 
Feb. 15 Hot Lunch (The Chopped Leaf) 
Feb. 17 Non-Instructional Day (School is not in Session) 
Feb. 20 Family Day (School is not in Session)  
Feb. 22 Pink Shirt Day 
Feb. 23 PAC Family Dance 
  

http://registration.sd62.bc.ca/


Scholastic Book Fair 

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming to David Cameron from February 9th to 
February 14th! 
 

Parent volunteers are still needed to help run the fair.  If you have some time 
that you can contribute please email our secretary, Sandra, 
smeyer@sd62.bc.ca  We are looking for volunteers for 3 slots of time: 
 
Thursday February 9th 

• 8:30AM -10:30AM 

• 10:30AM – 12:00PM                                         

• 1:00PM - 3:30PM   

Friday, February 10th 

• 8:30AM -10:30AM 

• 10:30AM – 12:00PM 

• 1:00PM - 3:30PM   

Monday, February 13th     Tuesday, February 14th 

• 8:30AM – 10:30AM     8:30AM -10:30AM 

• 10:30AM – 12:00PM 

• 1:00PM - 3:30PM   

mailto:smeyer@sd62.bc.ca

